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Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This week in Children’s Church
We dropped a marble into a pool of water and watched the ripples. We talked about how serving people is like the ripples, affecting more than just the people we serve. We also talked about how when we serve other people we are serving GOD. Finally, we talked about different ways that we can serve and wrote down specific ways we can serve this week!
· What were some of the things you were decided to do to serve this week?
· Why do we serve?
Coming up this week
July 9th: Chicago Treehouse 2nd Sunday! Invite your friends and join us after church on July 9th for lunch at the Chicago Treehouse! 
Where: 985 S Rand Rd, Lake Zurich, IL 60047
When: 11:30AM, Sunday, July 9th (after church)
What: An afternoon of fun and connecting in an indoor play land for the kids and a relaxing time for the adults to have good conversation with other parents!
How much: $11 per kid, unless 15 people sign up! Email Bobby at Bobby@libcov.org or sign up on the Children's Ministry board for a group discount rate of $10 instead!

Keep in Mind
Thank you to everyone who voted on the new playground! By a close vote of 18-17, The Treehouse won! Work for installing the new playground is here!

